
Endeavor Elementary

PTO NEWS
Week of November 8, 2021

PTO MEETING
The next PTO meeting will be Friday November
19th at 9:30am. We will meet on the stage at
Endeavor and you can also join via Zoom.  We'd
love to see some new faces!  Minutes from the past
meetings are available on the PTO website.

Stay Connected! 

endeavorptorockets@gmail.com

@EEPTO

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/

A big THANK YOU to everyone for supporting
the PTO events the past few months! We're so
happy to be able to hold events like Walk-a-
Thon, Trunk or Treat and Book Fair for
Endeavor students to enjoy.  And we're glad we
can support our teachers with conference
meals.  None of this would be possible without
the wonderful Endeavor community!! Thank
you for your support, your donations and your
involvement!!

THANK YOU!!

The next Endeavor
Night Out is November
17th at Marco's Pizza. 
 Click here for details!

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/forms--flyers.html

